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I encourage the passage of HB2004.  

Rank Choice Voting allows for increased choices of those people seeking to fill 

elected offices. Candidates that may have the skills, knowledge and  commitment, 

but not the finances.  We could look forward to a time where we do more than picking 

between one or two candidates with the resources to "win". Not the person we would 

like to see win, but are afraid to vote for because it means increasing the odds of 

someone we really don't want to win, winning.  

 

Our current system doesn't work in the best interest of everyone. Instead it forces us 

to chose from those who have the money and connections to win.  

 

Please choose to provide some positive changes to our current system for selecting 

our leaders and representatives. 

Please vote to pass HB 2004.  

 

Thank you for considering the long term opportunities provided by Rank Choice 

Voting. 

 

Larry Miller  


